
 

As per  d i rect ion f rom the  Provinc ia l  Government  and Reta i l  Counci l  o f  Canada,  
DGN-Ki l ters  COVID-19  re ta i l  measures inc lude:

Limited Access (NEW students only and those requiring special assistance)
Appointment booking only
Two visitors per household
Masks mandatory in store
Limited fitting rooms available
Physical Distancing signage

ORDERING IS  ALSO ALWAYS AVAILABLE ONLINE OR 
THROUGH OUR CUSTOMER SERVICE DEPARTMENT

WWW.DGN-KILTERS.COM
1.800.437.5872

At this time, our Travelling School Sales are not operating for this back to school purchasing period.
Our In-School Uniform Shops and Tuck Trucks are currently not available until further notice.

The health and safety of the public, our customers and 
our team members are a priority.
 
As a precaution during the current COVID-19 situation, 
we are limiting access to our retail stores to NEW 
STUDENTS ONLY and those requiring special assistance 
through our Appointment Booking system.

Appointments to visit our retail stores can be completed 
through our website (www.dgn-kilters.com)
 
All other students wishing to purchase uniforms items can
do so through our website or Customer Service Line. 
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